On Tue, Aug 30, 2022 at 10:35 AM Huggins, Eric <huggins_e@fortlewis.edu> wrote:
Hello Stacey and Ian:
My name is Eric Huggins and I’m a business professor at FLC.  I got your info from my colleagues Dr. Lorraine Taylor and Dean Steve Elias.
This semester I am teaching my Local Business class wherein the class goes on tours of local businesses and learns how to run a business in our great small town.  I have done tours of Purg before but they were a while ago, pre-COVID.  Historical note:  The first time was with Gary Derck back in 2012 at the old headquarters in Bodo Park…
The class has 20 students and meets on Tuesday and Thursday afternoons at 4:15pm.  If possible, I would prefer to do a tour for a couple of reasons; namely, the students are much more engaged when we get off campus and secondly, your new location on Main is a super cool building.  We would like to meet with you and other colleagues that could share information about the advantages and challenges of being headquartered in Durango, running multiple resorts, surviving COVID, plans for the future, etc.  (When are you going to partner with Wolf Creek and Telluride so that I can get my dream season pass that would be the envy of all my Front Range friends???)
If a tour is not possible, we would be happy for you to come speak to us on campus, too, or possibly downtown at the Center for Innovation.  And as a last resort, we could meet with you over Zoom as well.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please let me know if you might be interested and if so we can look at some possible dates.
Thanks,
Eric Huggins, Ph.D.
Professor of Management
School of Business Administration
Fort Lewis College
(970) 946-9077

